
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Los Feliz Neighborhood Council,Los Feliz Neighborhood Council 
Name: Jon Deutsch 
Phone Number: (213) 973-9758 
Email: jon.deutsch@losfeliznc.org 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(13) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 02/19/2019 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 02/26/2019 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 14-1635-S7 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The LFNC encourages the City Council to follow the recommendations of the
Department of City Planning with regards to the implementation of the Home-Sharing Ordinance.
Los Angeles’ regulation of the short-term rental industry should have a positive impact for renters
citywide, and in Los Feliz. We may also become a model for other cities seeking solutions to similar
problems. In order for that to happen, the law must be enforced. LFNC commends the DCP on their
thorough consideration of this goal. 

mailto:NCSupport@lacity.org


 

Approved – February 19, 2019 
Yes: 13 No:  0 Abstain: 0 Recuse: 0 Ineligible: 0   

 
 
 

 

-COMMUNITY IMPACT STATEMENT- 
 

Council File 14-1635-S7 
 
Home-Sharing Ordinance / Department of City Planning / Home-Sharing 
Unit / Budget Request 
 
-FOR- 
 
The LFNC encourages the City Council to follow the recommendations of the 
Department of City Planning with regards to the implementation of the 
Home-Sharing Ordinance. 
 
Los Angeles’ regulation of the short-term rental industry should have a 
positive impact for renters citywide, and in Los Feliz. 
 
We may also become a model for other cities seeking solutions to similar 
problems. 
 
In order for that to happen, the law must be enforced. 
 
LFNC commends the DCP on their thorough consideration of this goal. 


